Annual Report from St Marys Church Oakley

This past year has been a difficult one for everyone. The church has had to adapt to the Covid world like any other public building. Due to the outstanding efforts of the PCC we have been able to provide opportunities for private prayer on a regular basis, and sadly some funeral services.
We have completed the new toilet in the church, hopefully the days of sitting cross legged waiting for the service to end are over.
Unfortunately, the financial demands have not changed, Covid has meant a huge drop in the money raised from the collections. However thanks to the generosity of our monthly doners we have been able to pay our Parish Share in full last year, and are on course to do the same this year.
We have had our Quinquennial report from the church appointed architect and it looks like somehow, we will have to find in excess of £35,000 over the next five years to carry out necessary works to the fabric of the building. This does not include the £10,000 - £12,000 we have to find each year to pay our Parish Share and insure the building. 
A big thankyou to the PCC, especially our treasurer who has somehow managed to keep us solvent.

David Cherry.  Church Warden 

